May 16, 2019

H.E.L.P. (Helping Education with Love & Pizza), The Charity
1500 Liberty St., SE
Salem, OR 97302

Dear H.E.L.P.,

Thank you for investing in education at Catlin Gabel. We greatly appreciate your

$1,000 gift to the Catlin Gabel Robotics Program. Don Boje, owner of Pizza
Schmizza Boje in Portland, Oregon recommended Catlin Gabel for this gift from
H.E.L.P.

This investment supports our students, our teachers, outstanding academic
programs, and a vibrant commumty devoted to lifelong learmng, lastmg
relationships, and meanmgful service.

Thank you again, H.E.L.P. Your generosity eanbles the school to thrive for
years to come.

Warmest regar %

Nicole Spencer
Annual and Planned Giving, Executive Director
503-297-1894 ext. 5031 | spencern@catlin.edu
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This letter is your receipt. Please retain for tax records.
: No goods or'services were recejved in exchange for this gift.
AH conlr;bulions are tax cfeducifble as allowed by fave. Our. federal fax I is 93-0386804.

8825 SW Barnes Road, Portland, Oregon 97225 | 503-287-1894 | info@ catlin.edu




